
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 27th September 2023  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share with you our Ofsted report. 
 
Thank you for all your positive responses to the Ofsted parent view survey, the inspector took time to 
look at your feedback about our school. 
 
The report captures Burlington extremely well. I am sure you agree it places the children, rightly, at the 
heart of everything we do. It is an overwhelmingly positive report that reflects the hard work of the staff 
and children since our last inspection. 
 
I am very proud to be the Headteacher of such a wonderful school. 
 
We will be discussing the report in more detail and the one action point (which we had already identified 
in our school development plan) regarding a small number of our foundation subjects (all subjects apart 
from Maths, English and Science) at our Parent Forum on Friday 13th October at 9am. All welcome.  
 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 

 
 
Mrs P Utting 
Headteacher  
 
 
 


